ATTACHMENT 8J

Usability Survey: Reminder Email, English

Subject: Reminder: Please Complete the Usability Survey

Dear [NAME],

Recently, you received an invitation to participate in the Usability Survey for the study on prostate cancer screening funded by Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) Division of Cancer Prevention and Control. We are writing to you because you have not completed the survey. The survey will be open until [DATE], and we would greatly appreciate your participation. Your participation will help the study by providing us with valuable information on your thoughts about the usefulness of Talk to Nathan About Prostate Cancer Screening in helping you make decisions about prostate cancer screening and your satisfaction with Nathan.

The survey will take approximately 18 minutes to complete. Your personal identity will be kept confidential. The completed surveys will be kept secure and separate from any information that identifies you such as your name. If this study is published or presented at scientific meetings, names and other information that might identify you will not be used.

Please click on the link below to complete the survey:

*Web address: <Individualized URL>

*Access code: [Access code]

For questions or help completing the survey, please contact the study manager, Danielle Nielsen, at Danielle.Nielsen@icf.com.

Thank you for your participation.